
Press release: National Citizen
Service Trust Chair Campaign

After carefully considering the field of candidates who applied through an
open recruitment exercise that was launched in July 2017, the Prime Minister
has taken the decision to re-run the competition to appoint the Chair of the
National Citizen Service (NCS), under paragraph 3.2 of the Governance Code
for Public Appointments.

A new campaign will launch in due course, and will be focused towards
identifying a candidate with appropriate commercial experience, or experience
of setting direction and supporting an organisation to develop.

Government is committed to the continued development of the NCS programme.
The new Chair will lead NCS through a period of organisational change, so it
is vital that we find the right candidate for the job.
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